LIVERM®RE

CALIFORNIA

AIRPORT COMMISSION STAFF REPORT ITEM NO. 5.2
DATE: October 6, 2025

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Airport Commission

FROM: Benny Stuth, Airport Manager

SUBJECT: Aircraft Incident Report - August 2025

RECOMMENDED ACTION

Staff recommends the Airport Commission receive information on an aircraft incident that occurred on
August 15, 2025.

DECISION TYPE

Administrative

SUMMARY

This report summarizes an incident involving an aircraft landing on Runway 25R that occurred on August
15, 2025.

DISCUSSION

On August 15, 2025, at 5:30 pm, an LVK tenant in a twin, Piper PA-34-200, landed on Runway 25R.
Immediately following the landing, the nose gear collapsed. Airport staff assisted in the removal of the
aircraft from the runway after the aircraft was released by National Transportation Safety Board
personnel. Runway 25R was closed from approximately 5:30 pm until 9:00 pm. There were no injuries to
the pilot, co-pilot or the one passenger on board. There was no damage to City property.

ATTACHMENTS

Prepared by: Angela Hescher
Administrative Technician



